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1)​Masks are required on all bus routes and athletic trips for all students & 

staff at all times. 

2)​Delivery of our 5 new route buses has been delayed due to the chip 

shortage, we are hopeful they will be here by the end of February. 

3)​We have hired four new sub drivers and one new sub monitor. One more 

driver is being trained and hope to have him on board by the end of 

January. 

4)​We currently have openings for two full time bus drivers & one-part time 

bus driver, we will fill these positions with our newly hired sub drivers. 

5)​Our semi-annual bus inspection has been scheduled for March 17th & 18th. 

6)​Each day at the end of the routes, we use a fogger on each bus that 

transports children to keep them clean & disinfected. Between routes we 

use Lysol wipes and spray to clean seats and contact areas. All students & 

drivers wear masks or face shields while on the routes and have 

temperature checked before boarding the bus. 


